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dhzian@virgilio.it
Monday, March 15, 2010 8:10 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,
I’ve red in internet that on 22nd March your office close the consultations about of the matter’s leverage forex.
I ’m very happy that you have tighned up the leverage in the Forex Market.
Best Regards
Michele Mansutti
Italy


